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The Environmental Awareness Subcommittee of the University Curriculum Committee met on January 
20, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the minutes of the October 12, 2021, meeting.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously approved the request to include MARS 3100, Oceans in Peril, in the list 
of courses that fulfill the University-wide Environmental Awareness Requirement.  
 
The subcommittee unanimously denied the request to include MARS 3200, Fundamentals of Ocean 
Science, in the list of courses that fulfill the University-wide Environmental Awareness Requirement. The 
subcommittee determined there was insufficient evidence in the CAPA course description, course 
objectives, and topical outline that the course met the requirement of focusing a significant amount of 
time on the interactions between human activity and the environment.  
 
The next meeting of the Environmental Awareness Subcommittee is scheduled for Friday, February 25, 
2022 at 9:30 a.m. via Zoom.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:09 a.m.  
 
 

Rodney Mauricio, Chair 
Environmental Awareness Subcommittee 

 


